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         22nd October 2019 

Football Team Training 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Football training for the school football team will now be taking place on a Wednesday 

lunchtime commencing on Wednesday 6th November. This is now also being offered to children 

in Year 5.  If you would like your child to attend then please just return the slip or send an 

email to the school office confirming that they would like to take part in the training and we 

will confirm places. 

The children will attend training on the field with Mr Hudson at 12.15pm until 12.45pm and then 

come in and eat their lunch. Children will change into their football kits at break time to save 

some time. 

 

Kind regards 

School Office 

 

 

Football Team Training 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________ to attend football 

training on a Wednesday lunch time. 

 

Signed _________________________________________ 
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